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Road Construction Update 
 
 

For Immediate Release: Thursday, August 6, 2009 

 

Intersection of County Road 63 and County Road 64 Closure 
for Asphalt Removal and Complete Resurfacing 

 

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that The Righter Co., Inc. will 
begin the asphalt work at the intersection of County Road 63 and County Road 
64 in Miami Township.  This intersection will be closed to all traffic. 
 
The existing asphalt will be removed and replaced approximately 50’ out from 
both sides of the intersection of County Road 63 and County Road 64.  This is 
part of the bridge replacement project currently underway. 
 
The work is scheduled to begin on Monday, August 10, 2009 and continue 
through Thursday, August 13, 2009, weather permitting.  The roadway will be 
closed to all traffic during that time.   
 
 
 

Please follow the posted detour signage.   
 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience that may occur. 
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